






City Green 
 
Our Commitment 
In April 2007, recognizing the need to reduce the 
City’s environmental impacts in all areas of 
business, City Council approved the 
implementation of an Environmentally Preferable 
Purchasing (EPP) program to maximize the 

positive impact of its purchasing decisions on the environment. By 
making a commitment to purchase green, employees are helping to 
reach our target of reducing the City’s greenhouse gas pollution by 64% 
from 2000 levels by 2012, and by 70% by 2020.  
 
What is environmentally preferable purchasing?  
Environmentally preferable purchasing is choosing to purchase products 
and services that have little or no negative effect on the environment and 
human health. In addition to improved environmental performance, many 
environmentally preferable products perform as well or better than 
traditional products and can even save money. 
 
Switching to safer cleaning products, for example, can reduce incidents 
of allergic reactions, asthma, burns, eye damage, major organ damage, 
and cancer connected with the hazardous chemicals used in many 
traditional cleaning products.  
 
Buying 100 percent post consumer recycled paper can reduce energy 
use by 44 percent, decrease greenhouse gas emissions by 37 percent, 
cut solid waste emissions in half, decrease water use by 50 percent, and 
practically eliminate the use of wood.  
 
Similarly, energy-efficient vehicles and renewable energy cut 
greenhouse gas emissions and harmful air pollutants, while lessening 
our dependence on imported oil. (www.newdream.org) 
  
Green Team 
To implement the EPP program, representatives from each department 
have come together to form the City’s Green Team. Representatives are 
working to coordinate green projects, educate one another and to plan 
green office strategies. This team is central to the implementation of the 
Environmentally Preferable Purchasing program. This team will help 
coordinate several efforts throughout the City to ensure our efforts are 
efficient, money saving and successful.  
 
Cost Savings 
Through environmentally aware purchases, the City has the ability to 
protect natural resources and add to the growing demand for high quality 
products that are environmentally friendly. As the demand grows for 
environmentally preferable products prices are becoming more 
competitive and cost effective.  Many products purchased by the city are 
being replaced by environmentally preferable products at minimum to no 



additional cost. In addition, implementing EPP strategies can help save 
money by decreasing operating and disposal costs. 
 
The City is supplying “Green Event” kits to departments for use at 
workshops, meetings, conferences, special events. These kits contain 
supplies that are either reusable or compostable. 
 
Contact Us 
If you have questions about the City’s environmentally preferable 
purchasing program or other Green City programs, please email 
greenmail@cob.org.  
 
Accomplishments 
Climate Action Plan 
10 hybrid vehicles  
Purchase of Green Power 
5% bio-diesel in fleet 
 




